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12/3/2015
To: Village Board of Trustees
Petitioner: Frank Panzarino
Project: 13 E Miner Street Development
Subject: Zoning Variation from Chapter 28, Section 9.5-3.1

Village Board of Trustees,

I, Frank Panzarino, wish to request from you and rest of the board, a variation from the current code
located in Chapter 28, Section 9.5-3.1. Currently, this code states that once a preliminary PUD is
approved, that approval is only good for a 12 month period. Considering the outstanding water and sewer
issue that I'm currently working through along with the village and surrounding property owners, I'm
requesting a variation to this code. My request is that code to allow for a 24 month period, instead of a 12
month period. Should added time not be necessary, we shall move proceed within the original time
period allowed by the code.

Thank You for your consideration.
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